
This is Cipaganti, a little village up in the mountains in Garut, West 
Java, Indonesia. In this small village there are people willing to fight 
for the betterment of our wildlife and our environment.   
 
Text on screen: #TheTracker "the ones to track the slow loris whereabouts. 
An all-rounder who can do pretty much everything needed. Our superheroes.    
Subtitles: My name is Adin. I am 37 years old. My job here is as a tracker 
of the Little Fire Face Project. I have worked for the little Fireface 
Project since 2012. The LFP has started the slow loris conservation here 
since 2012 and now it's been 8 years since then. I got involved here since 
I have interest in wildlife. I want to know more about the animals here, 
especially the slow loris. The people around here respond well. Since there 
are also programs like trash management for the village and other helpful 
programs. There are also less hunting happening in this area.  
 
Text on screen: #TheStaff. "the planner, those who keeps everything all 
good and working. the ones who get the most headache usually."   
 
Esther: Hello my name is Esther and I'm a research assistant in Little 
Fireface project. Our work is mainly about slow loris. Our activity here 
tracking the location of slow lorises using GPS and also help using the 
radio transmitter collars and camera traps. We also take the behavioural 
data from 5pm until 5am. We do observations to understand better. Aside 
from the behaviour observation we also have another conservation program 
such as conservation education for the community and the kids. We also have 
littering ban and hunting ban to support our wildlife friendly coffee 
program.   
Text on screen: #The Volunteer: Wildlife Research "The guy who climbs the 
trees to put camera trap and monitor the animals. The kind who can always 
have fun in any kind of terrain and weather." 
 
Subtitles: My name is Halman Fauzi, and I am a volunteer here. Aside from 
volunteering, I am also doing research here about artificial wildlife 
corridors. Looking at the already fragmented vegetation caused by 
agricultural use. I want to know which of the corridors are still being 
used and if the access to food is still available. I use camera trap to 
help with my research then I combine it with tree climbing techniques to 
gather data. Hopefully my research result will be useful for the slow loris 
research here and also to other research out there that might need it. I 
wish in the future there will be more young people interested in nature and 
wildlife.   
 
Text on screen: #The Volunteer: "Education Work. The person who manages to 
make tens of children sit and listen. We give the utmost respect for her 
for that alone."   
 
Myla: Hello, I am Myla. I am a volunteer here and also student from 
Universitas Gadjah Mada and I have been here for almost a year. People here 
are so nice and very friendly, so that's why I stay here for that long. 
Aside from my research project I'm also helping with the education program 
called Nature Club. I think Nature Club is a program that successfully 
involves local people with conservation because we might think that 
conservation only involves conservationists but in reality it's not. You 
might think that  educating the kids about big ideas such as protecting the 
wildlife or environment might be hard but we can start to say to the kids 
little things such as "you shouldn't throw candy wrapper on the street" or 
"you shouldn't keep slow loris as a pet because it hurts them". So if you 
want an idea or goal to practice sustainable environmentalism, we need to 
start educating the kids or younger generation in general. We hope through 
this, through them, we can make the world a little bit better.    
 



Text on screen: You cannot protect the environment unless you empower 
people, you inform them, and you help them understand that these resources 
are their own that they must protect them - Wangari Maathai. 
 
 


